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1. Melina BATH, page 61 

Question Asked: 
In terms of the VFF, does it have any data on how many farmers have 
applied for these concessional loans? You know, it is a big topic. And if you 
have, how many have been successful, how many have been knocked 
back? 

Response:  

As noted by the VFF President during the public hearing, the VFF does not 
hold data on the number of farmers who have applied for concessional 
loans.  
 
The VFF recommends to the Committee that it seeks this information from 
Agriculture Victoria and Rural Finance.  

 


